
15th to 31st May 2020

Luke Sermon Series

17th May 2020

Peter and Kate Mancey

Luke 6:17-26

24th May 2020

Andrew and Madeleine Gilbert

Luke 6:27-36

31st May 2020

All age service

by Rhoda Gibson and the Youth

Pentecost



You can now access the video sermons on the website, Youtube and Facebook. You

can use the links below to go to your preferred platform.

Facebook YouTube Website

You are invited to join together in prayer at the church’s prayer meetings on Zoom,

which are taking place every week.

Contact admin@oakhambaptist.org.uk for information.

Prayer Line

We are sure you are being well cared for by your group leaders during this unusual

season we are walking through together. However, for those not in a group or who

would simply like personal and confidential prayer for God's healing, peace,

protection or any other matter concerning you in connection with the virus, we are

offering to pray for you over the phone. Simply email

ministryteam@oakhambaptist.org.uk stating your phone number and we will call you

as soon as possible.

Let us always remember, He has His strong hold upon us all. Psalm 91:14-16 (Good

News)

With our love and prayers,

Peter & Kate

https://www.facebook.com/OakhamBaptistChurch/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC4BbxSsvRFwPNEu0EQaeeHg/
https://oakhambaptist.org.uk/Groups/340353/Online_Services.aspx


PRAYER CHAIN

Please contact one of the following people to share emergency prayer request: 
John Donald 

Julie Leefe 

The next Newsletter will be sent out on Friday, 15th May 2020. All articles and 
updates to be included in that edition of the Newsletter should be received by 

Monday, 11th May 2020. This Newsletter edition will cover 15th - 31st May 2020. 
Please send your articles by emailing newsletter@oakhambaptist.org.uk or 

contact Ebe in the office on 01572 724990.

Ebe (Administrator): admin@oakhambaptist.org.uk

Church office: 01572 724990

Newsletter: newsletter@oakhambaptist.org.uk

Elder

Julie Leefe 

Secretary: secretary@oakhambaptist.org.uk

Treasurer: neilkirk@hotmail.com

Children and Youth Worker

Rhoda Gibson: rhoda@oakhambaptist.org.uk




